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This Week.... 

We have been continuing to read books written 
by Fiona Roberton. We have explored the 

characters and the story line and have had 
plenty of opportunity to write sentences, not 
forgetting our capital letters, full stops and 

finger spaces. Last week in Maths we looked at 
sequencing and sorting. We made repeated 
patterns and sorted items into different 

categories. We started to look at odd and even 
numbers.  

This week in Maths we have been completing 
assessments to see how much progress we have 

made this term. 

It was lovely to meet you all at Parent’s Evening. 
Thank you for coming and sorry if you had a 

long wait! 
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Phonics: 

Mrs Williamson’s group have looked at 
how to spell the tricky words said and 
so. Andlooked at the sounds – ‘ue’ as in 
‘cue’ and ‘ue’ as in blue. And ‘aw’ as in 

saw. 
Mrs Lucarelli’s group have re-capped 
‘sh, ‘th, ‘ch’, ‘ng’ and the tricky words 

we, she, be, me, he. 
Next Week.... 

We will be writing a story using Fiona 
Roberton’s characters, Henry and 

Spot. 

In Maths we will be starting to look at 
fractions and how a fraction is an 

equal part of a whole. 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 
‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week!  

Amelia, Kayla, Elissa, Shae, Elliot, Florence, 
Mia, Matthew and Sienna. 

A special well done to Sienna for receiving 
Mrs Seagrave’s ‘Good Manners’ award. 

Talk Topic  
In Year 1 we have been reading 
Fiona Roberton books. Do you 
have a favourite author? Why 

are they your favourite author? 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Florence 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Adam and Amelia 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Justice – 

Isaac 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


